


 

 

 

February 18, 2015 

 

 

Mr. Craig Godbout 

Colorado Water Conservation Board  

1313 Sherman Street, Suite 721  

Denver, CO 80203 

  

 

Dear Mr. Godbout:  

 

Please accept this letter in support of the Open Water Foundation’s request for funds from the 

Water Supply Reserve Account (WSRA) to assist in the implementation of the Agricultural 

Land/Water Buffer Feasibility Analysis.  This project will bring together the distinct interests of 

farmers and ranchers, local governments, municipal water providers, and conservationists to help 

leverage the financial resources necessary to protect irrigated farmland in northern Colorado 

while providing a portion of water for municipal uses.  As a South Platte Basin Roundtable 

member, I believe this type of project can help to alleviate the basin’s water supply gap while 

helping to meet other important land use and conservation objectives.  

 

This feasibility study seeks to examine conservation easements as a tool to help facilitate 

alternative water transfers while preserving agricultural lands.  While it is expected that 

conservation easements can play an important role as a means by which such transfers can be 

facilitated, there are some important questions that must be answered prior to widespread 

adoption.  The Nature Conservancy will be participating in an advisory capacity as member of 

the team engaged with this study.  Conservancy staff look forward to study’s findings and 

believe the findings will help inform any number of efforts unfolding around Colorado, including 

the efforts of the Colorado River Water Bank Working Group.   

 

Thank you for your consideration of this endorsement of the proposed Agricultural Land/Water 

Buffer Feasibility Analysis.  We hope CWCB will be able to support this important and timely 

effort to further our collective understanding of ways in which irrigated agriculture, urban areas, 

and the natural environment can benefit through the joint application of new tools such as ATMs 

and newly adapted existing tools like conservation easements.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Doug Robotham 
 

Doug Robotham 

Water Projects Director          

 

The Nature Conservancy in Colorado 

2424 Spruce Street 

Boulder, CO 80302 

tel [303] 444-2950  

fax [303] 444-2986 
 

nature.org/colorado 

 





 

 
 

2926 E. Mulberry 
Fort Collins, CO 80524 
970-221-9863 
gkernohan@ducks.org 

February 20, 2015 
 
 
 
Mr. Brent Newman 
Colorado Water Conservation Board  
1313 Sherman Street, Suite 721  
Denver, CO 80203 
  
 
Dear Brent,  
 
Ducks Unlimited is submitting this letter in strong support of the Open Water Foundation’s Water Supply 

Reserve Account (WSRA) grant request for the Agricultural Land/Water Buffer Feasibility Analysis to 
assist in the implementation of the Agricultural Land/Water Buffer Feasibility Analysis.  This project 
seeks to bring together the distinct interests of farmers and ranchers, local governments and municipal 
water providers to help leverage the financial resources necessary to protect irrigated farmland in 
northern Colorado while providing a portion of water for municipal uses.  As a South Platte Basin 
Roundtable member, I believe this type of project can help to alleviate the basin’s water supply gap 
while helping to meet multiple objectives.  
 
This feasibility study seeks to examine conservation easements as a tool to help facilitate alternative 
water transfers while preserving agricultural lands.  While it is expected that conservation easements 
can play an important role, there are some important questions that must be answered prior to 
widespread adoption.  Ducks Unlimited will lend technical assistance as requested and looks forward to 
study’s findings in hopes of developing innovative programs that assist with Colorado’s water sharing 
needs.    
 
Thank you for your consideration for this project.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Greg Kernohan 
Manager, Ecosystem Services, Great Plains Region 
          

           Greg Kernohan


